
Occupation category 
prior to 1 December 
2021

Occupation category
from 1 December  
2021 

Standard Blue Collar/manual

Low risk White Collar/non-manual

Professional No change

These changes are intended to make the insurance  
labels more meaningful for members to ensure they  
are engaged and categorised correctly according  
to their occupation. 

There are no changes to what’s included as part  
of a member’s insurance cover, or to the premiums 
being charged. Members do not need to take any action 
as a result of this change. However, if members paying 
Blue Collar/manual premiums believe they qualify for 
lower cost White Collar/non-manual or Professional 
rates, they can apply to change their cover using the 
Application to Vary Insurance Cover form available at 
firstsuper.com.au/forms.

The relevant Product Disclosure Statements (PDS)  
for the insurance product, including supplementary 
documents, will be updated with this information from 
1 December 2021. Members can obtain copies of these 
documents at firstsuper.com.au/pds or by calling the 
Member Services Team on 1300 360 988.

We’re here to help, so let’s talk.
If you’d like to discuss the information in this  
document or any other super matter, please  
contact our Member Services Team.

Call:  1300 360 988 (Monday to Friday, 8.00am to 6.00pm AEST)
Email:  mail@firstsuper.com.au
Website:  firstsuper.com.au

First Super has changed the names of its insurance occupation categories  
(also known as insurance labels).

Effective 1 December 2021, the changes are as follows.

1300 360 988 firstsuper.com.au

Significant Event Notice
1 December 2021

Important information: 

Issued by First Super Pty Limited ABN 42 043 498 472, AFSL 223988, as the Trustee of First Super ABN 56 286 625 181. This document does not take 
into account your objectives, financial situation or specific needs, so you should look at your own financial position and requirements before making  
a decision. You may wish to consult an advisor when doing this.

Before making a decision about any First Super products you should read the relevant Product Disclosure Statement, which is available from 
firstsuper.com.au/pds or by calling 1300 360 988. 


